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From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD
To: "Kevin Smaka"
Cc: Powell, Brandon, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Farming D #1R Closure
Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 11:36:00 AM
Importance: High

Kevin,

Please remember that documents that are not signed, stamped registered(C-144), or otherwise noted by the OCD are
not approved documents. Please also keep in mind that most if not all approved documents are located on OCD
online imagining system.  

Please be mindful of the requirements to have an approved closure plan prior to closure in the future or Dugan may
be subject to enforcement and compliance per 19.15.5 NMAC

Thanks,

Cory Smith
Environmental Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 115
cory.smith@state.nm.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Kevin Smaka <Kevin.Smaka@duganproduction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 10:59 AM
To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Farming D #1R Closure

Hey Cory,

While in the course of making preparations to close the BGT located at the Farming D #1R, I checked Dugan's
records and found the attached BGT Registration and the accompanying closure plan.  I failed to verify that the
OCD had a copy of the same document on  file prior to closing the pit.

Dugan followed all of the sampling, remediation and closure requirements but failed to verify the closure plan was
in place. 
We hope this does complicate or delay the approval of the C-144 for that well.

Kevin

-----Original Message-----
From: DuganScans@duganproduction.com [mailto:DuganScans@duganproduction.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:21 AM
To: Kevin Smaka <Kevin.Smaka@duganproduction.com>
Subject: Scanned Production Accounting Department

Please open the attached document.  It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction Printer.

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

mailto:Cory.Smith@state.nm.us
mailto:Kevin.Smaka@duganproduction.com
mailto:Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us
mailto:DuganScans@duganproduction.com


From: Kevin Smaka
To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Farming D #1R Closure
Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 10:59:52 AM
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf

Hey Cory,

While in the course of making preparations to close the BGT located at the Farming D #1R, I checked Dugan's
records and found the attached BGT Registration and the accompanying closure plan.  I failed to verify that the
OCD had a copy of the same document on  file prior to closing the pit.

Dugan followed all of the sampling, remediation and closure requirements but failed to verify the closure plan was
in place. 
We hope this does complicate or delay the approval of the C-144 for that well.

Kevin

-----Original Message-----
From: DuganScans@duganproduction.com [mailto:DuganScans@duganproduction.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:21 AM
To: Kevin Smaka <Kevin.Smaka@duganproduction.com>
Subject: Scanned Production Accounting Department

Please open the attached document.  It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction Printer.

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

Multifunction Printer Location: Dugan Main     
Device Name: Production Accounting     

Dugan Production Corp

mailto:Kevin.Smaka@duganproduction.com
mailto:Cory.Smith@state.nm.us
mailto:DuganScans@duganproduction.com




















































































































































